
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Burglary 08/27/2017  0706hrs 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

17BU022332 Sweetwaters Restaurant (120 Church St.) 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Detective Jason Bellavance jbellavance@bpdvt.org 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Detective Jason Bellavance Detective Lt. Michael Warren 

VICTIM:  AGE: VICTIM ADDRESS: 

Sweetwaters Restaurant  120 Church St. 

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Unknown  Unknown 

SUSPECT DISPOSITION:    

 

 
NARRATIVE:  
 
On August 27, 2017, at approximately 07:06 AM, officers of the Burlington Police Department 
responded to the Sweetwaters Restaurant located at 120 Church Street for a report of a 
burglary that had occurred over night.  Surveillance cameras captured the male suspect while 
inside the business and the Burlington Police Department is seeking any information leading to 
the identification of the subject seen in the footage. The Burlington Police Department is 
offering a $500 reward for information that leads directly to the identification and arrest of the 
suspect. The investigating detective can be reached via email at jbellavance@bpdvt.org or by 
calling (802) 540-2318. 
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